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FELLOWSHIPS AVAILABLE, USA 
University of Michigan: The Department of Population Planning and Inter- 
national Health has scholarships available for qualified Master's and PhD 
degree students for the fall term 1986. The program, located in the School of 
Public Health, was established to meet the demand for well-trained profession- 
als in the population and health fields, and provides graduate courses and 
programs of study for individuals wishing to work in these areas, either in the 
U.S. or abroad. The program is particularly interested in attracting students 
with experience in population and family planning. For more information 
and an application, write to: Admissions Secretary, Department of Population 
Planning and International Health, School of Public Health, Ann Arbor, MI 
48109; (313) 764-7516. The University of Michigan is an affirmative action/equal 
opportunity institution. 

INTERNSHIPS AVAILABLE 
Population Service Internship Program: The University of Michigan is offering a 
new internship program for graduates of population or population-related 
programs. The program, funded by USAID, is designed to identify and place 
interns who can assist developing countries with various aspects of their 
population/family planning work. Through this new program, developing 
countries will be provided with assistance from professionals who have recently 
completed advanced population studies in such areas as the administration and 
management of population and family planning programs, evaluation, and 
information, education and communication. The main purpose of this program 
will be to offer developing countries the knowledge and skills of recent grad- 
uates. A second purpose will be to provide a valuable work experience for 
Americans who are likely to seek careers in international population assistance. 
Each internship will be for two years in Third World ministries of health, family 
planning agencies, or other institutions and universities involved in population 
planning. Some opportunities will also be available for mid-career applicants. 
For more information and/or applications, write to: Director, Population Service 
Internship Program, School of Public Health, The University of Michigan, Ann 
Arbor, MI 48109; (313) 764-7516. The University of Michigan is an affirmative 
action/equal opportunity institution. 
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SECOND EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM ON 
HYSTEROSCOPY 
September 5th and 6th 1986 

Antwerp, Belgium 
Information: Jan Palfijn General Hospital 

Secretary-co6rdinator for hysteroscopy 
Dr. H. Van der Pas 
de Merodelei 141 
2300 Turnhout 
Belgium 
tel: 14 / 41 44 96 

or  

European Society of Hysteroscopy 
Secretary general 
Dr. B. Van Herendael 
Lange Bremstraat 70 
2060 Merksem 
Belgium 
tel: 3 / 645 45 44 


